O-1 President’s Report
April 21, 2021
Respectfully submitted by Stephen Sweeney, term 2019-2021

e Submitted article for each newsletter during my term as President
e Approved bills for payment as presented by Judy
e Reviewed check registers and budget information
e Reviewed membership statistics to date
e Participated at MLA Conference
e We've made it! MPLA Virtual Mini-Conference
o April 28, 2021 — Meeting of the Current MPLA Board (Zoom)
o April 29, 2021 - Business/Membership Meeting of the Association &
Awards presentations (Zoom)
o April 30, 2021 — Meeting of the New MPLA Board (Zoom)
e Archives Task Force
o Report at April Board meeting to discuss most recent steps taken
e Awards Committee
o Has a full slate of awardees
e Finance Committee
o Read and accepted report by Mickey Coalwell and Annie Epperson
o Met with Jeremy Ryan to discuss agreed upon procedures rather than
full audit for MPLA, to commence in May
e Membership
o April will be our 10" Chew and Chat — 86 current registrants!
o The Chew and Chat on April 28 was the last of my term as President
e Professional Development
o Kudos to the PDC for all their hard work on creating this virtual
conference experience
e Welcomed new members



